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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Ereecy  McNeal on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:54 PM
To: 'slwebbzeit@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 

20190021

Good Afternoon, Sandra Webb 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Public Service Commission 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: slwebbzeit@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:slwebbzeit@everyactioncustom.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
I understand that you will be setting energy savings goals for the state’s largest utilities that will dictate the scale of 
efficiency programs I and my neighbors are offered for the next TEN years. TEN years is too long. As you know, things 
can change overnight with hurricanes. I urge you to stand up for US - CUSTOMERS by adopting goals that will 
meaningfully help families cut energy waste and save money on bills.  
 
NEW YORK STATE has predged to do MUCH better than we have! Even ALABAMA is ahead of us in solar. We need to get 
with the program and get EVERYONE on board! 
 
We all want to make our homes more efficient, comfortable and secure. Robust efficiency programs play a critical role 
to so many hard-working families in Florida that may not have the resources to upgrade their homes without the 
assistance of a utility program.  
 
Efficiency helps lower bills for all customers through less fuel being burned and deferring costly future power plants. Yet, 
the most recent proposed utility goals continue an alarming trend of utilities abandoning customers on using energy 
smarter.    
 
Florida already BADLY trails states nationally, including in the Southeast, in capturing energy savings for customers. Yet 
instead of proposing higher goals, many of the state’s largest utilities have proposed goals of zero or close to zero. With 
some of the highest electric bills in the nation, the utilities proposed goals, if approved, will ensure unnecessarily higher 
bills for hard-working families.  
 
Because many in Florida are older TAXPAYERS and VOTERS, we do not have the ability to just pick-up and move to some 
other state. Many of us can barely afford to pay for everything as it is - with medications going up (instead of DOWN, like 
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Trump promised), we need help with attic insulation, new double-paned, energy-efficient windows, and so forth. Those 
could be tacked onto the monthly bills, saving energy, and giving peace of mind. Solar panels on nearly every house and 
EVERY OTHER building - schools, strip malls, motels, government offices, would go a long way to creating GOOD NEW 
green jobs and SAVING ENERGY for years into the future! 
 
That's why I'm asking you to please support goals that are in line with the energy savings captured by leading states, and 
that will spur investments in energy efficiency to as many customers as possible. Let’s not leave savings on the table.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, Sincerely, 
 
Sandra (Sandy) Webb 
2660 Ann Avenue 
Kissimmee, FL 34744-6205 
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Webb 
Kissimmee, FL 34744 
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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Ereecy  McNeal
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 4:31 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 

to 20190021

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ereecy McNeal On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:54 PM 
To: 'slwebbzeit@gmail.com' 
Subject: RE: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Good Afternoon, Sandra Webb 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Public Service Commission 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: slwebbzeit@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:slwebbzeit@everyactioncustom.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
I understand that you will be setting energy savings goals for the state’s largest utilities that will dictate the scale of 
efficiency programs I and my neighbors are offered for the next TEN years. TEN years is too long. As you know, things 
can change overnight with hurricanes. I urge you to stand up for US - CUSTOMERS by adopting goals that will 
meaningfully help families cut energy waste and save money on bills.  
 
NEW YORK STATE has predged to do MUCH better than we have! Even ALABAMA is ahead of us in solar. We need to get 
with the program and get EVERYONE on board! 
 
We all want to make our homes more efficient, comfortable and secure. Robust efficiency programs play a critical role 
to so many hard-working families in Florida that may not have the resources to upgrade their homes without the 
assistance of a utility program.  
 
Efficiency helps lower bills for all customers through less fuel being burned and deferring costly future power plants. Yet, 
the most recent proposed utility goals continue an alarming trend of utilities abandoning customers on using energy 
smarter.    
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Florida already BADLY trails states nationally, including in the Southeast, in capturing energy savings for customers. Yet 
instead of proposing higher goals, many of the state’s largest utilities have proposed goals of zero or close to zero. With 
some of the highest electric bills in the nation, the utilities proposed goals, if approved, will ensure unnecessarily higher 
bills for hard-working families.  
 
Because many in Florida are older TAXPAYERS and VOTERS, we do not have the ability to just pick-up and move to some 
other state. Many of us can barely afford to pay for everything as it is - with medications going up (instead of DOWN, like 
Trump promised), we need help with attic insulation, new double-paned, energy-efficient windows, and so forth. Those 
could be tacked onto the monthly bills, saving energy, and giving peace of mind. Solar panels on nearly every house and 
EVERY OTHER building - schools, strip malls, motels, government offices, would go a long way to creating GOOD NEW 
green jobs and SAVING ENERGY for years into the future! 
 
That's why I'm asking you to please support goals that are in line with the energy savings captured by leading states, and 
that will spur investments in energy efficiency to as many customers as possible. Let’s not leave savings on the table.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, Sincerely, 
 
Sandra (Sandy) Webb 
2660 Ann Avenue 
Kissimmee, FL 34744-6205 
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Webb 
Kissimmee, FL 34744 




